
From:
To: Margaret Telfer
Cc: Planning Email Group
Subject: Re: Whitehall, Elsdon
Date: 30 November 2016 10:05:47
Attachments: 101_D Existing and Proposed Plans (planning).pdf

Hi Margaret

Re: Whitehall, Elsdon

Thank you for your e-mail reminder. I have attached the updated planning
drawing to show the existing trees to the adjoining properties. Also to confirm a
small section of the rear extension (approx 1.0m wide) will be flat roof in single
ply polymeric membrane covering (dark grey) where the new extension abuts the
neighbours flat roof extension.

Regards

Garry Hodgson
MCIAT, AssocRICS
Hodgson Architectural Services,
Office 99, Derwentside Business Centre,
Consett Business Park,

On 30/11/2016 09:28, Margaret Telfer wrote:

Further to my telephone call yesterday, I look forward to receiving the amended
information.  I only work part time so if its after 1pm today can you email this is
planning@nnpa.org.uk
 
Regards
 
 
 

Margaret Telfer, Planning Technical Officer
Telephone: 01434 611545
Web: www.northumberlandnationalpark.org.uk/about/planning/

IMPORTANT NOTICE - Disclaimer - This communication is from Northumberland National Park Authority
(NNPA).The Authority’s head office and principal place of business is Eastburn, South Park, Hexham,
Northumberland, NE46 1BS, United Kingdom. If you are not the intended recipient(s) please note that any form
of disclosure, distribution, copying or use of this communication or the information in it or in any attachments is
strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please delete the
email and destroy any copies of it. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do not
necessarily represent those of NNPA.Contractors or potential contractors are reminded that a formal Order or
Contract is needed for NNPA to be bound by any offer or acceptance of terms for the supply of goods or
services Although this email and any attachments are believed to be free of any virus or other defects which
might affect any computer or IT system into which they are received, no responsibility is accepted by the NNPA
for any loss or damage arising in any way from the receipt  or use thereof. Computer systems of this Authority
may be monitored and communications carried out on them recorded, to secure the effective operation of the
system and for other lawful purpose.
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